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March 26, 2015 

 
Dear Students Attending the 2015 CLEO Summer Institute: 

I cannot wait to welcome you to the University of Mississippi School of Law, and to Oxford this 

coming summer. We know you will have a wonderful experience here! 

In addition to taking classes with some of our outstanding faculty members, you will have the 

opportunity to experience everything our campus has to offer. We have an exciting slate of 

events, both academic and social, planned for you. Many of the attorneys and judges you will 

meet during the institute are CLEO alumni themselves. They are looking forward to spending 

time with you, and letting you know what a big impact CLEO has had on their lives and their 

careers.  

I am at your service, so please do not hesitate to let me know if I can ever be of any assistance 

to you. 

 

My email address is igershon@olemiss.edu 

Sincerely, 

 

Richard Gershon, 

Dean and Professor of Law 
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